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Present: President Chris, Low, Tim, Lester, Diane, Janet, Rev. Barbara, Rich A., George, Joe, Michael, Dick O.

Guest: Paul is back, and will hopefully once again become an Everett Rotarian.

Also joining us was Assistant District Governor Terry Giovi

Happenings:

Janet is back after foot surgery, and is very happy to see everyone.  

Between Janet and Diane, the "Boy's Club" was kept in check. 

Several happy and sad dollars were paid: Janet for becoming an "empty nester" next week and for now having two tuition bills; Michael happy that he will be playing golf this weekend; George paid a happy or sad dollar, but Janet was not paying attention to him and forgot what he said (sorry!).

Assistant District Governor Terry Giovi explained why she decided to become more involved with Rotary at a district level. Terry, a vice president at Hallmark Health, is a member of the Malden Rotary Club and a Past President.  Although a Malden member, she is an Everett native and expressed how many memories that Everett holds. Terry graduated Everett High School with Joe S., but make certain we knew that they were not in the same crowd.  She asked everyone to tell her something about himself or herself.  Most members did as she requested, except for Lou who seemed a little shy.  To help Lou, Diane filled in the blanks. 
President Chris gave Terry an overview of Club happenings (very impressive).

PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDARS AND JOIN US NEXT WEEK AS WE WELCOME DISTRICT GOVERNOR STEPHEN MAY.

